Honorable Peter Micciche Alaska Senate District O Kenai Peninsula

Dear Senator Micciche

I am reaching out to you today to express my support for senate bill SB100. This bill serves to recognize the years of involvement and support offered to AVTEC by the late Willard Dunham.

In my 15 plus years of involvement on the State Wide Advisory Board with Willard I have benefited from his experience and insight. Willard, one a of the founders of AVTEC, always served as a strong advocate for the school as well as a historian, reminding us of the goals the school was built on.

Please support SB100 and rename the 3rd Avenue residence hall to honor Willard Dunham's contribution to the success of AVTEC. The renaming of the hall to the "Willard Dunham Residence Hall" is a small token of the appreciation we have for his contributions.

Respectfully,

John V Crews
Superintendent, Fleet Maintenance & Safety
Holland America – Princess ALASKA
AVTEC Statewide Advisory Board Chair